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TO:  All Bidders 
  
DATE: June 29, 2016 
 
SUBJECT: INTENT TO AWARD CONTRACT 
 
PROJECT: New Stairways/Paths at Lot 2 (WP-16-15-21) 
 
 
Please be advised that the University intends to award the referenced project to KM 
Construction Corp of Irvington, NJ.   The formal award requires the satisfactory completion of 
additional procurement requirements.    
  
 
If you have any questions, please submit via E-Mail ONLY to capitalplanning@wpunj.edu. 
 
We thank you for your interest in William Paterson University of New Jersey. 
 
 

 
 

Richard Stomber, P.E. 
Associate Vice President, Administration  
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